
Date : 27th  June 2021 

 

To:  Parents of NEW ADMISSIONS to Saint Mary’s Catholic High 

School for the Academic Year 2021-2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s Catholic High School Dubai. We are grateful  that you are entrusting 

your children to our care. We would like you to read through this update very carefully.  

1) Please check our school website www.stmarysdubai.com daily before you turn in for 

the day to check important updates for NEW ADMISSIONS.  

 

2) Kindly email a copy of the Leaving Certificate from your 

child’s current school to arabicsec-smchs@smgeducation.org. 

This must be done NO LATER than the 4th of July 2021.  
 

3) The updates that we will be posting to the school website will carry all other 

information regarding procedures for ordering books etc.  

4) Kindly email Lise-Ann ( Vice Principal) on l.pinto-smchs@smgeducation.org for any 

other queries. Please wait for a few updates this week as these will potentially answer 

the vast majority of your queries.  

 

We wish you and your families a safe week ahead.  

 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 
Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 
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